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Goals, Objectives, Projects completed (including, but not limited to, any procedures, tip sheets, checklists, etc. created during the reporting year):

We were fortunate to recruit many new liaisons this year—several in sections that had not yet had an established relationship with NMRT. We continued to push information to liaisons and were pleased that a good number of liaisons shared info from their organizations back to NMRT.
We were able to contact all roundtables that do not currently have a liaison representing their group with NMRT. Though all roundtables have been contacted, we do not yet know if a new liaison will be selected to serve. It is likely that the 2017-2018 iteration of the committee will see new recruits as a result of this work however.
Action Items/Issues To Be Resolved – What plans/projects remain which will be carried over or postponed until next year? Have there been any substantial changes in plans requiring a reconsideration or cancellation of projects? Information regarding such will be helpful for future chairs and planners.
The committee undertook a project to target recruitment to ACRL roundtables that do not currently have representation to NMRT. Unfortunately, though reminded and encouraged to participate several times, none of the committee members, save the Chair, completed the project. And, even though the Chair completed her portion of the project, no new liaisons were immediately recognized. Hopefully, some will come aboard with the next cycle.

A workflow that may need to be addressed in the next iteration of the committee: As I read the liaison renewal forms that are trickling in, I’m seeing that most of my committee members had at least one liaison that they never contacting. Many liaisons were confused and thought I was their liaison because the only communication they received was from me when they began service. I did not realize there were some issues with liaisons being contacted but future iterations of the committee may need to build in checks and balances to ensure that the required work is being done, though I’m not really sure what those might be.
Financial Report Section:  
	Your budget appropriation (see budget)
	a.  N/A

	Amount which you have spent this year
	b.  N/A

	Difference between budgeted amount and amount spent (a-b)
	c.  N/A


**Report submitted by:  Chapel Cowden, Chair
**Email address:  chapel-cowden@utc.edu
